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07/07/2023  16:36:022023/2199/P INT James Clarke I write on behalf on One Housing Group, we own numerous properties in Frederick Street including number 

72; which is grade II listed.

We are very concerned about the proposed terraces and balconies directly overlooking our properties in 

Frederick Street at the rear in close proximity. This will result in a significant loss of privacy for our residents. 

We are also concerned about the increase in noise the residential units, terraces and balconies will bring 

along with external mechanical plant. Our properties in Frederick Street have original feature single glazed 

sash windows in-line with maintaining our heritage. 

We respectfully request the impact of this proposal (privacy, noise and light) on the listed buildings in 

Frederick Street, in particular number 72, be fully established and accounted for when considering this 

application.
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